
The Calcutta High Court.

No. 1242   CPC                                                              Dated March 09, 2015

“It is hereby notified for general information that the Hon’ble High Court at Calcutta 
has been pleased to cancel the Tender Notice No. PPC/35/N/2014-15 dated February 
11, 2015 inviting tenders for purchase of  about 1000 laptops for the Judicial Officers due 
to insufficient number of  bids submitted in response to the aforesaid tender notice”. 

                                Registrar General,

                     High Court, Calcutta.


